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IPA Presents at Virtual Conference on
Social Protection in the Time of
COVID-19

On October 5-6, IPA joined a virtual conference hosted by SocialProtection.org on “Turning
the COVID-19 crisis into an opportunity: What’s next for social protection?” convening
hundreds of social protection experts and practitioners for three days of sharing experiences,
peer-to-peer learning, and discussions about creative solutions for inclusive public
policies. Kate Glynn-Broderick, Associate Director of IPA's Financial Inclusion Program
participated in a peer-to-peer clinic on digital payments on October 5, and IPA Social
Protection Consultant, Rachel Strohm, joined a clinic on enrolling new beneficiaries on
October 6.
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